
 

  

5th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: Principals Update – Term 3, Week 5 

 

It has been a busy week at Oak this week, with lots of opportunities for students to be involved in 

activities outside of the classroom. I look forward to sharing more with you in our upcoming newsletter 

but a quick summary in pictures below. 

 
 

On Friday some of our students also had the opportuntity to meet, shake hands and ask questions of 

Connor Burns, MP Bournemouth West. Connor was onsite at Oak meeting with myself, the CEO of 

Ambitions, the DFE and the planning department at Bournemouth council, discussing the next stages of 

the new build. I look forward to sharing some pictures with you. 

 

Opportunties continue this week as students in Year 10 and 11 got to Euro Disney for a Health and Social 

Care/Business trip. I know they will have a fantastic time and will draw a lot from the trip that will help 

them with their GCSE courses. 

 

Attendance 

‘Attend today, achieve tomorrow’ 

 

We continue to work with you as parents to ensure your child is attending school each day. From 

tomorrow we will launch our new attendance rewards scheme which will run across the next four 

weeks and end with a rewards trip, for students with attendance above 98%. 

 

 



 

  

A massive congratualtions to all the students who have managed to maintain 100% attendance since 

the start of this academic year. This is a great achievement. 

Yasin Year 7 

Sophie Year 7 

Adam Year 7 

Matthew Year 7 

Chase Year 7 

Conner Year 7 

Lewis Year 7 

Casey Year 7 

Oliver Year 7 

Tilly-Jade Year 7 

Mohammad Year 7 

Milla Year 7 

Violet Year 7 

Bailey Year 7 

Ruby Year 7 

Ella Year 7 

Fabiana Year 7 

Vicent Year 7 

Tristan Year 7 

Ellie-May Year 7 

Filip Year 7 

Anoki Year 7 

Nojus Year 7 

Jamie Year 7 

Toby Year 7 

Jake Year 7 

Brandan Year 7 

Fiona Year 7 

Amanda Year 8 

Kian-Lee Year 8 

Macey Year 8 

Tyler Year 8 

Jesica Year 9 

Keith Year 9 

Cortana Year 10 

Ethan Year 10 

Suzi Year 10 

Tommy Year 10 

Kacper Year 10 

Ella Year 10 

Dillon Year 10 

Onari Year 10 

Albin Year 10 

Alen Year 11 

Caitlin Year 11 

Leo Year 11 

Lauren Year 11 

Rawan Year 11 

Uniform 

Thank you for continuing to work with us to improve standards of uniform. On Friday I was really 

pleased to see Year 10 and 11 looking smart as they came into assembly. It is important that Year 11 

students realise that they will be expected to maintain this high standard of uniform through until their 

final exam this summer. 

 

With the half term nearly upon us, this is the perfect time to replace any missing items from our 

Uniform Supplier. There is now an option to purchase shirts from the website along with the addition of 

a larger back pack, at your request. Oak Academy - Schools (pbuniform-online.co.uk) 

 

End of Term 

The school term will end on Friday 10th February at 3pm. The new term will start for all students on 

Monday 20th February. A reminder that Year 11 are expected to attend on Thursday 16th February for a 

revision carousel. More details will follow early this week. OA-Year-11-Carousel-22.23.pdf (oak-

academy.co.uk) 

 

Upcoming Newsletter 

With the end of term upon us, teachers are busy sending through pictures of what students have been 

up to during this short half term. As always, I would be keen to share any of your proud moments of 

students outside of the academy. 

 

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact 

me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Hayley Richley 

Principal  
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